

Kenley Weekly News 25 March 2022

Ukrainian Appeal

A huge thank you to everybody for their generous donations to our Ukrainian Appeal. We have received large quantities of toiletries, clothing, pet food and baby items which I know will be gratefully received. We have also raised over £250.00 which will be used to purchase additional items. On Monday, our Year 6 pupils will help to load the donations ready for collection.









Kenley Weekly News





Dates for your Diary

Tuesday 29th March—Parents' Evening

Tuesday 5th April—Kenley's Got Talent

Friday 8th April—Easter Egg Hunt (Last day of term, school finishes at normal time)

Monday 25th April—School opens for Summer Term

Thursday 5th May—School closed to pupils for Polling Day

Friday 1st July—School closed in lieu of Jubilee Bank Holiday

Please remember that Class Dojo is for parents and teachers to communicate with each other regarding school work.

Parents should not message teachers on Class Dojo with matters regarding absences, appointments or anything else, which is not related to school work. Teachers do not always look at Class Dojo until the end of the school day, so please direct these matters to the school office. Thank you.

Simply Kids are running their holiday club over the Easter Holidays for all children. There are also a limited number of free spaces available if you are receiving certain benefits. Please contact them on 07939560964 to discuss and book a place.



Attendance for this week

Reception 82.9%
Year 1 92.1%
Year 2 94.7%
Year 3 93.5%
Year 4 80.4%
Year 5 97.0%
Year 6 93.0%

